
Tuesday, September 16
Day 5



Today’s Talk about it Tuesday 
question is… 

Would you rather live a dangerous 
and exciting life or a safe and boring 

one?

Submit your answer to 
stthomasknightlynews@lbpearson.ca 
All submissions will be put in a draw 

to win a prize! 

mailto:stthomasknightlynews@lbpearson.ca


If you are interested in playing 
pickleball, please come to the Lower 
Gym on Wednesday, September 17. 
Thanks



Snack Shack is open after school!  Come 
swing by after school to grab a bite to eat 
on your way home. All items are priced 
between $0.50 to $2.



MUSIC Symphonic is a MUSIC Ensemble 
where Strings and Band UNITE- Our 

Student Symphonic Orchestra is starting up 
again! Come to rehearsal right after school 

on Wednesday  (2:30-3:45pm) in the 
auditorium. All students are invited to come 
join and play along and see if you like the 

vibe - lots of cool music and other 
performance projects to be explored this 

year. 

Rehearsals will be every Wednesday after 
school, come see Ms Strunc for more info or 
be there with your instruments Wednesday. 

Music will be handed out in rehearsal.



Boxing club will be starting soon. It will take 
place at Seconds Out Boxing Club in DDO 
once a week. If you are interested in joining 
the club, please come sign up in the 
Planning Room, room 318.



Join the Mural Club! It is your opportunity to 
express yourself in an unique way and leave 
your mark at St. T.! Registration forms are 
available in room 375. The club will meet on 
Mondays. Hours spent in the Mural Club 
count for community service hours.



Attention to all girls who tried out for the 
softball team: the team list has been posted 
at the door of 278. If your name is on the 
list, there will be a mandatory meeting on 
Wednesday at lunch in room 333 to pick up 
your forms and uniforms. Our first game is 
this Thursday. If you have any questions, 
please see Ms Jackson



Fencing is an amazing sport! Join the 
Fencing Club and learn all the techniques to 
spar with a saber in a fun and collegial 
context. The instructor is one of the best in 
Canada! Registration forms are available in 
room 375.



The Cadet Girls soccer team will have a 
practice on Monday September 22nd @2:40 
on the Lower field. Please be on time and 
reminder, no cleats in the school. If you can't 
make it, let Ms Keating or Ms Hackett know.



Maui C.

Daniel P.

Ramsimar S.



Be kind to yourself 
and to others, St T

& have a great 
day! 




